
 

 

Bordeaux, 8 July 2022 

 

Seventh circular: congress programme, accommodation and excursions 

 

Dear colleagues, 

Preparations for the congress are entering their final stretch. We will be very happy to welcome 

about 400 delegates in Bordeaux. This seventh circular provides you with some additional 

information to prepare you for your stay in Bordeaux. 

 

Congress Registration Rules 

We remind you that only those officially registered will be able to participate in the congress 
and receive the available documentation and that registration can only be carried out online 

on the congress website: 

https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/registration?forward-action=index&forward-

controller=registration&lang=fr 

Registration fees must be paid directly on the congress website. See the sixth circular for 

details of rates and terms: 

https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/data/Circulaire6.pdf 

 

Congress Programme 

The daily programme is online here: 

https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/data/PROGRAMME_CIEGL_2022DEF.pdf 

The detailed program of the parallel sections can also be found online, by clicking on the 
section number. On the page that then opens, you will find the abstracts that have reached 

us by clicking on the link indicated by the eye symbol.  

https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/registration?forward-action=index&forward-controller=registration&lang=fr
https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/registration?forward-action=index&forward-controller=registration&lang=fr
https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/data/Circulaire6.pdf
https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/data/PROGRAMME_CIEGL_2022DEF.pdf


 

 

 

Accommodation in Bordeaux 

We remind you that accommodation is your responsibility, even if you are giving a paper. 
Bordeaux is a tourist city, and we urge you very strongly to book a hotel soon. You will find 

on the congress website the possibility of booking a room in a series of hotels, at a rate pre-

arranged for us by the company KIT Groupe: 

https://kitgroup.eventsair.com/ciegl2022/hotelwebsite/Site/Register  

 

Excursions 

We have also added the possibility of participating in other events and excursions, upon 
registration (for a fee), such as visiting a Bordeaux château with wine tasting, visiting the city 

of Saint-Émilion, the Dune du Pyla, etc. These events take place the evenings of Wednesday 
31 August (for those who are not participating in the excursion to Périgueux), Thursday 1 and 

Friday 2 September, and Saturday 3 September for those who are planning to stay longer in 
Bordeaux. The number of places is limited; it would, therefore, be prudent to register as soon 

as possible for these events. You will find the link on this page: 

https://ciegl2022.sciencesconf.org/resource/page/id/28  

 

While waiting to welcome you to the Bordeaux Congress, we send our very best wishes. 

On behalf of the CIEGL 2022 Organizing Committee, 

 

Pierre Fröhlich       Milagros Navarro Caballero 

President of the Organizing Committee    Vice-President of the Organizing Committee 
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